
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
Facilities Notice 

 

 
Title:  Ventilation and Fume Hood Shutdowns 

 
 

Location:  Elliott Building  
 

 

Description:   Facilities Management Mechanical shop will be working with the contractor 
performing work in the Elliott Lab Renovation Project.  These teams will be 

working on Fume Hood Exhaust #1 will affect room 343 and all of the second 
floor fume hoods.. 

 

Fume hoods advisory:  

All staff and students are advised not to use any fume hoods in the affected 

areas while this work is being undertaken. 
 

 
Time frame:   Friday, November 6 from 7:00 a.m. to Monday, November 9 at 7:00 a.m. 

 

 
Facilities Management contact:  Shelley Litke, Project Manager 

 
 

Email address:  shelley.litke@mhpm.com  

 
 

Phone:  604-340-3028 
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